MIGS VEGETABLES FARM UPDATE

Hello Nils,

This just to update you on what we have been doing since we received the Greenhouses.

We have since cleared the area, and casted the foundation posts.

This week we concentrated our efforts on working the topsoil to loosen it and fill areas that
need filling.

We have also started installing the Greenhouses, one pole at a time.

Our goal is to get the installation as far as possible before the end of the year.

We plan to complete the installation by February, and start production by March 2015.







Preparing the top soil within the Greenhouse space before installation






o A

W top, oy




The installation pros for the Genhuse



